
 

March 22, 2016 

  

Notice of Late Arrival – Voyage 6117 

 

To all shippers, consignees, and valued customers:  

Due to severe weather, Hawaii voyage 6117 (March 11 departure) has been delayed. Current estimated 

date of arrival in Honolulu is March 28, with earliest cargo availability of March 30, 2016. Because of the 

volatility of the weather conditions, this is subject to change; we will advise you of any developments with 

an additional notice. 

Please contact our customer service department or your sales representative with specific questions or 

concerns. Our Honolulu office (808) 536-7033 will also be able to supply latest updates. We recognize 

the inconvenience this may create, and we really appreciate your patience and continued support as we 

deal with these weather issues. 

Yours very truly, 

Bret Harper 

General Sales Manager 

 
Our mailing address is: 
Aloha Marine Lines, a division of Alaska Marine Lines, Inc. 
4025 Delridge Way SW #200 
Seattle, WA 98106s 

 


